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Abstract 
 
Julian Majdanski 
UNC Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Ground Floor Red 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands 
B91 3 QJ 
 
Name Heidi Martin 
Phone 01905 340404 
E-Mail heidi.martin@npower.com 
 
19th April 2006 
 
Mod 0075 ' Proposal to amend Annex A Part 8 of the Connected System Exit Point  
(CSEP) Network Exit Arrangement (NExA) by replacing the current version of the  
AQ Table with a revised Table to account for movements in AQ Values as a result  
of the AQ Review 2004/05' 
 
Dear Julian, 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to respond on Mod 0075.  RWE npower would like to  
offer our support in respect of this proposal. 
 
RWE Npower consider that the NExA table is pivotal in determining the charges  
that CSEP Users have to pay to both iGTs and Large Transporters. We are concerned 
that inaccuracies in the AQ Values in the NExA further exposes Users to the 
misallocation of energy volumes through the RbD smearing method. 
 
For these reasons RWE Npower suggest that it may be appropriate to reference or 
include the NExA table in the Uniform Network Code due to the impacts it has on  
Users of the Code.  
 
I would be happy to discuss any of the issues raised with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Heidi Martin 
Gas Network Codes Analyst 


